Chiesa Cristiana della Grazia

(Grace Communion International / Worldwide Church of God / Weltweite Kirche Gottes)

FESTIVAL 2017 — Montegrotto Terme, Italy (August 24-27)

Booking Information

Arrival day: August 23 or 24 (activities start in the afternoon of August 24)
Departure day: August 28 (last service: afternoon of August 27)

You need to follow the following 3 steps to reserve for the Conference:

1) HOTEL RESERVATION
(to be done as soon as possible - for a limited period we reserved a sufficient number of rooms)

HOTEL COMMODORE Spa ( www.commodore.it , for text in English click on UK flag)

(Meeting hall is located in this Hotel)

Half board (room, breakfast and dinner), including drinks at meals (water and wine), access to 4
swimming pools, bathrobe and towel for swimming pool and access to the spa area with sauna and
Grotto:

* The fee is 54 Euro per day per person in a double room, all-inclusive
» The fee is 58 Euro per day per person in a single room, all-inclusive.
* In a triple room, if the third person is an adult the hotel will apply a discount of 10 %. If the third
person is a child, the hotel will apply the following discounts: - children up to 4 years including: totally

free; - children from 5 to 10 years: 60% discount; - children ag 11 to 14 years inclusive: 40% discount.

» Supplement for Suites (larger rooms with living room and bedroom areas): 9 Euro per day per
person.

» Supplement for Full board (lunch): 6 euro per day per person.
* Tourist tax: 2 euro per day per person)

* Reservations can be made by phone (IMPORTANT: mention that you are part of the "Tarroni group"
or the "Christian Conference"): +39 049 / 79 37 77 (when you call Italy from abroad, you have to dial
the zero after the country code !) or by email: prenotazioni@commodore.it . There is no requirement
for down payment or credit card. Payment at the day of departure at the hotel. We recommend to
accurately indicate the date of arrival.

» The same rates apply for early arrivals or late departures.

* There is no penalty for cancellation. Cancellations, however, need to be communicated to the Hotel
at least 1-2 days in advance, including changes in arrival or departure dates!

* Pets are allowed. Normally there are rooms equipped for guests staying with animals. They are not
allowed in the restaurant, the indoor pools and spa area. The cost is 11 Euro per day.


http://www.commodore.it/
mailto:prenotazioni@commodore.it

« If you arrive by plane, the hotel can arrange the following transfers:

From Venice Marco Polo Airport: the cost is 90 euro each way (4/7 people).

From Treviso airport: the cost is 95 euro each way (4/7 people).

= The transport is by a mini bus which can host 4 to 7 people (prices quoted are for the total
cost of the bus)

= Transfers should be request at the time of booking.

For those arriving by train, there are two possibilities:

 from the station of Montegrotto (which is called “Terme Euganee”): the hotel will arrange the
transfer for free.

« from the station of Padua: the transfer fee is 50 euro each way (4/8 people).

We advise all interested parties to make their reservation as soon as possible and in case of
cancellation to notify the hotel immediately.

Montegrotto Terme offers a variety of Hotels in all categories. We have negotiated group rates only
with the Hotel Commodore and cannot offer assistance with other Hotels.

2) FESTIVAL REGISTRATION
After having booked your Hotel, we kindly ask you to communicate the reservation details to the
following address, including all of your contact details:

* E-mail: dboesch@tin.it
* Phone: +39 335 471436 (Daniel Boesch)

3) VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTION TO ORGANIZATIONAL COSTS

To cover organizational costs, including the cost of translation equipment, we ask for a voluntary
contribution of at least € 50.00 per person/family, preferably to be paid in advance on the bank
account of the Italian church (reason: "voluntary donation Festival fund" - bank details are available
upon request) or at the information desk at your arrival.

During the Festival, we will collect one offering for the church in Italy. Your generosity in this regard
is very much appreciated!

All non-English speaking services will be translated simultaneously into English.
For any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at the address listed above.
The Italian brethren are very much looking forward to welcoming you to Italy!

With brotherly regards,

Daniel Boesch
(National Director)
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